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I am writing to contest the penalty that my father was sent on August 31,2017 
and I received on Monday 9/11/2017. 

I am power of attorney for my 90 year old father and he is living in a care facility. 
I had the mail forwarded to me in April. I was told by Paula Murray that 
correspondence between the commission and my father had been returned as 
undeliverable. The first notification that I received was the Notice of Penalty 
Assessment. At that time I immediately called your office and was emailed the 
renewal application, returned it by mail along with the $25 and a copy of the 
Durable Power of Attorney. 

I am not sure how you can penalize us when I did not receive notification and 
your office has proof that the notices were returned. I have proof that I had their 
mail forwarded to me at 104 Abbe Cir., in Medicine Lodge, KS. 

I am asking for the Penalty to be waived. 
I can be reached at 620 930-8002. 
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